CONTINENTAL"

BUILDING PRODUCTS

May 1%, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

Pursuant to our October 6, 2017 increase letter, we had notified everyone of the
significant cost inflation that was occurring and the expectation of this to continue
into 2018. The levels of inflation are much greater than anticipated. When coupled
with much higher demand levels and transportation challenges and costs,
Continental Building Products is implementing a mid-year increase on wallboard and
joint compound.

Our increase will go into effect on all shipments as of July 1, 2018. Your Continental
Building Products representative will advise you of the increase amount by early
June.

If you have any questions, please contact your local representative.

Thank you very much for your business and continued support.

Sincerely,

Continental Building Products Operating Company, LLC

AREA: All U.S. and Export

12950 Worldgate Drive, Suite 700

Herndon, VA 20170



